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From the Principal’s Desk…  

Yesterday was a momentous day at Lisgar.  We held our first in-person 

assembly since Covid began.  There were many smiling faces as we 

gathered.  I’m not certain if the students or the staff were more excited. 

Thanks to Mr. Kelly’s class and Mrs. Gehl’s class for hosting the assembly.  We 

celebrated our R.O.A.R. winners for Responsibility.   

“Dreams for the World” was the theme for the March art contest.  Four 

talented artists won $10 gift cards for Dollarama. Congratulations to Riley, 

Gracie, Curtis and Brooklyn.   

Staff are busy planning year end trips, now that we can travel again.  More 

information will be coming soon. 

Please remember to subscribe to our school website and/or our NEW 

Instagram Account for important information and updates.  

Instagram: HwdsbLisgar (or use QR code) Website: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/ 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
   

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 
RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating.  

 

Commencement 

June 21 is the date for our grade 8 

commencement.   

 

Spring Weather 

As the snow melts the field becomes 

muddy.  Students do their best to stay off 

the field but accidents happen.  If 

possible, send an extra set of clothes to 

be kept at school. 

 

Accessible Parking  

Please continue to use the standard 

parking spots.  Leave the accessible spot 

open for those that need it. 

 

Lisgar Spirit Wear 

Flyers will be coming home in early April 

for more school spirit wear.     
 

 

INSTAGRAM QR CODE: 

 

 
 

 
Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child born in 2018, please 
contact Lisgar School to register your 
child for Junior Kindergarten beginning in 
September. Registration begins on 
February 7th. 
 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on April 29 in a 
school assembly celebrating Respect.  
We will focus on Optimism in April.  

Sports Updates 

 
Basketball  

Our senior teams had an amazing season with lots of enthusiasm 

and collaboration.  Congratulations on a successful season! 

Our Junior teams are starting their season the first week of April.  

Games are noted on the calendar.   

 

Intramurals 

Basketball intramurals have begun.  Checkers will be starting the first 

week of April.   

 

Track and Field 

Track and Field will be starting up soon.  We have two meets 

planned.  Hold the date for June 14 for the primary/junior division 

and June 8 for the intermediate division.  More details to follow. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/

